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        Monday 17th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Willows Roman Lincoln trip and visit of Roman Soldier 
 
As part of our Romans topic, Willows will be visiting Roman Lincoln on Monday 4th December. We will be 
walking around uphill Lincoln, following a map to visit the various Roman sites. We will also be visiting Lincoln 
Museum to see the Roman artefacts on display.  
 
We will leave school at 9.15am and will leave Lincoln by 2.15pm in order to be back for the end of the school 
day. The children will need a packed lunch and drinks with them for the day. They need to wear school uniform 
and to bring a coat with them as we will be outside for most of the day.  
 
For children who qualify for free school meals, Mr Scott is offering a choice of a ham or cheese sandwich; 
please select your choice on the consent FORMS. The deadline for ordering a packed lunch is Friday, 24th 
November. 
  
Last week, we also had a Roman soldier visit us in school. He led sessions in drama, marching drill and 
explaining all about the weapons and equipment he uses. This formed a part of the Roman experience that we 
wanted to provide for the children during this exciting topic. 
 
Our Friends of School have kindly offered to fund our day trips entirely from the funds that they have received 
from events that you have all donated to. We would like to thank Friends of School for doing this for our 
children, and to thank the families who donated to them at any of their events. This means that we will not 
be asking you to fund this trip and experience at all! 
 
Please complete the FORMS to give consent for your child to take part in this trip. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Dena Jones 
Head of School 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/dLjFycv1cz
https://forms.office.com/e/dLjFycv1cz

